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State Plan Amendment (SPA) 24-0033 – Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) 
Alternative Payment Methodology (APM)   

1. Question: When will the Department release the application for the new APM for 
submission? 
 
DHCS Response: For the January 1, 2026 period, the Department anticipates to 
release the application in late 2024 with an approximate due date in January 
2025. The Department will release the finalized dates once available. For further 
inquiries or questions, please email FQHCAPM@dhcs.ca.gov.  
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